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Southeastern Regional
S e p t e ill b e r 1 2 - 1 4, 1 9 9 6

By Brian Watts, Editor

It is time for all good men (and women) to come to
the aid of the Temple. The time has come for serious
planning and decision-making for the Southeastern
Regional scheduled for September 12-14, 1996. As
Bob requested at the January meeting each committee
will report at the next meeting their needs and
requirements for their part in this event. Try to come
prepared so we can have a productive discussion.

Think about the Regional and what kind of events we
could have that may be different or unique; something
that may set us apart from the other Conventions and
Meets. For example, at the 6-Pack Trials in
Mississippi there was a "Name The Part" contest. A
board with various Triumph parts was displayed in the
hospitality suite. Each part had a number associated
with it and the objective was to identify and record
each part. The one identifying all (or most) would
receive a door prize. This coupled with a few hard
trivia questions could provide some good
entertainment.

Anyway,we need everyone's help and paliicipation
for this event to be a success. Please try to make it to
the next few meetings as this is a critical time for us.
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